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To the City Clerk: in opposition to granting an entertainment license to the Bar at 402 W. 
Lakeside St.  This was sent to the proprietor, Kate Burmeister, on July 6, inviting her to discuss 
the matter. I received no response. 
 

On Sunday, July 6, 2014 5:35 PM, Donna Page <donnapage@att.net> wrote: 
 

Hi Kate, 
As you may know, the wine bar had a music event last night and around 9PM we began hearing 
the thump-thump in our homes at 403 and 405. 
At 10, my daughter called the police noise complaint line.  They came, spoke to someone and the 
noise diminished but was still audible until closing time. 
 
I have no objection to the wine bar, but sometimes the decibel level invading in our living space is 
really unpleasant.  It can be felt as well as heard.  Can we work to find a solution?  Maybe there is 
an amp setting that we could agree on? 
 
I'm also forwarding an email from my daughter in the apartment at 405. 
Please feel free to call me to discuss this further. 
Donna Page   (251-6466)    
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